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Friday 30th May 2025 
 

Eid ul - Adha 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We would like to inform you that Eid ul-Adha is expected to commence depending on the 
sighting of the moon on Friday 6th June 2025. As is customary, we understand that many of 
our students and their families may wish to take part in the celebrations. 
 
In light of this, one day of absence will be authorised for students who will be observing Eid.  
 
To ensure the proper processing of your child’s request, we kindly ask that you come into 
the school office before Wednesday 4th June 2025, to complete a formal request form for 
Eid. 
 
The form must be completed in person to ensure accuracy, and that all necessary 
information is captured. If you are unable to come to the office by the specified deadline, 
please contact the school office directly so that we can assist you. 
 
We encourage you to complete this form promptly to help us manage attendance records 
efficiently and ensure that students taking part in the celebrations are properly accounted 
for. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to get 
in touch with the school office. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  
 
We wish you and your family a joyful and blessed Eid. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross      
Headteacher     
Woodpecker Hall Academy 
 


